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7. REVIEW OF LEASING POLICIES AND ROYALTY RATES AND FEES - W.O. 3413-

In response to a query from Commissioner Finch, the Executive Officer reported 
that an over-all review of leasing policies relative to piers in Lake Tahoe i.s
being conducted by staff, and that a report, with recommendations, will be made 
to the Commission early this year. 

In addition, a report is to be made by staff to the Commission on the existing 
price structures for all permits and leases, with a view to having these updated. 
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